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Short 
Quarantine in South Australia - Know the restrictions
When preparing to travel within or to South Australia, there are some things to consider to keep our state safe. 
Some fruits, vegetables and plants, cannot be brought into South Australia or the Riverland as they may carry pests or diseases, including fruit fly, that are a risk to our state.
If you are caught with fruit and vegetables that are a risk, your produce will be taken away, and you may face a fine. 
Understand how to plan your travel to and within South Australia, so pests and diseases don’t travel with you.
Pack thoughtfully and buy local when you arrive. 
Visit www.fruitfly.sa.gov.au or call 1300 666 010 to find out more.

Long 
Quarantine in South Australia - Know the restrictions
When preparing to travel within or to South Australia, there are some things to consider to keep our state safe. 

[bookmark: _Hlk116471182]Some fruits, vegetables and plants, cannot be brought into South Australia or the Riverland as they may carry pests or diseases, including fruit fly, that are a risk to our state.

If you are travelling within or to South Australia, leave your fruit and vegetables at home and buy them when you arrive at your destination. It’s an excellent opportunity to support local businesses and experience the fresh local produce!

The Riverland is a Pest Free Area. This means South Australian fruit growers can export to certain international markets without the need for further treatment. Supporting local growers and sellers will help protect the jobs and businesses currently at risk from fruit fly.

Certain fruit and vegetables cannot travel with you into the Riverland Pest Free Area. 

If you are caught with fruit and vegetables that are a risk, your produce will be taken away, and you may face a fine. 

Understand how to plan your travel to and within South Australia, so pests and diseases don’t travel with you.

[bookmark: _Hlk116471240]Pack thoughtfully and buy local when you arrive. 

Visit www.fruitfly.sa.gov.au or call 1300 666 010 to find out more.

